----Original Message-----

From: Chris Hodges [mailto: Sent: 10 January 2019 15:06

To: Atkins, Charlotte < <a href="mailto:Charlotte.Atkins@herefordshire.gov.uk">Charlotte < <a href="mailto:Charlotte.Atkins@herefordshire.gov.uk">Charlotte.Atkins@herefordshire.gov.uk</a>

Subject: The Paddock, Munstone

Dear Charlotte,

Thanks for the update.

I can confirm the spreader will be connected as detailed in the attached letter.

I have forwarded the email to H and H with ref the size of the soakaway. I will let you know as soon as he comes back to me.

Hope this is everything you now need.

Kind regards

Chris